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December 2013Merry Christmas!

Ready!
I am writing this newsletter right before I am getting ready to go preach in one of the most powerful 
churches of Naples. It’s a honor for me! 

Favor 
I want to share something with you. If you were able to move from one step to another with just a phone 
call, that would say that you have great abilities in achieving results.  If things come your way with little or 
no effort, then you would know it is Gods favor.  He has just basted the doors opened for you.

Sometimes you need to make a lot of effort to achieve results. You need to prepare, to make phone calls, to 
go back and forth straightening things and more. 

Other times God does not tell you what He is up to, but that He wants to involve you. I asked Him the 
reason why.  I understood that for some things, He will not say anything, because you might not believe He 
could use you. Also you may not activate your faith to operate.  So, you simply find yourself in a certain 
place, at a certain time, with certain people. Then, there is no way out…. How powerful is our God!

In the past few months, God has continually surprised us by 
accelerating the times. Jesus said that the times would be 
shortened because of the Elect. It seems that this is that kind 
of season for us.  After He thrust us into the media ministry, 
He is now moving us quickly toward some great things.

We have just been at a Benny Hinn Crusade in Rome, and I 
was honored to be the interpreter.  It was a great thing, and 
God has really blessed us. There was a moment where 
Pastor Benny Hinn talked about the importance of the 
family, sharing what happened to him and his wife, and that 
he and his wife have both remarried to others. He called 
Kathy to the stage, and we had a little funny moment, but 
very important for many couples that were there. He called 
all the couples that were having trouble to the stage, and had 
the husbands pray for the wives and bless them. The stage 
was full of couples. It was very touching.

The Saggese Family
Italy

We had Kathy’s mom and dad visit us for the first time after seven years. We had a great time together  
and were able to visit great places and also do ministry together.  We surely enjoyed their presence, and 
we already miss them. The kids had a blast! For us, it was important and refreshing seeing people that 
care for us and for what we are doing here in Italy.   As for me, on December 11th, I celebrated my 40th 
birthday!  It was great to also have my parents-in-law here for that. 

Benny Hinn 
Crusade
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The Saggese Family - Ciro, Kathy, Samuel, Isabella, and Miriam 

Revival and Supernatural
We are still moving forward regarding “Revival and Supernatural” the 
Christian TV program that will be broadcast soon. In fact, we have 
made another purchase that completes what we need for the 
recording. We only need a bigger facility. We ask you to pray because 
we have received an offer to use a building. This building is 5 times 
bigger than what we have now. It would be great for our growing 
ministry. Please pray about this subject. Obviously, this will require an 
increase in the monthly budget, but we are sure that as God lead us so 
far, He will not leave us without funds. He is our Lord, and we work for 
Him. 

Please pray for our ministry as we grow in many areas.  If you have any questions for us, to follow what 
we are doing,  to pray specifically for our needs, or to support us, please contact us at 
cirosaggese@gmail.com .  Also, if you have prayer requests, please let us know, and we will pray together 
with our church.

At this time we would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  May Jesus bring you 
peace and love in those areas in which there is lack.  His love is complete toward you.  Receive it and share 
it with the broken hearted. 

God bless you!

If you wish to support us, please send in your tax-deductible donations to World Outreach Center, PO Box 3478. 
Fort Mill, SC  29708. Please write your checks out to World Outreach Center and write "Saggese" in the memo line. 
To donate online, go to www.worldoutreachcommunity.org, access our page under Missionaries and then click on 
“Donate”. 

The new cameras!

The McAndrews  - Kathy's parents

Food Bank Ministry
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